
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

04th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I am writing to inform you of some essential work being carried out next week. 

Wessex Water are carrying out work on the sewerage network in Bath Road and 

as a result there will be ‘no parking’ or ‘waiting’ outside our school for the 

duration. The work will start on Monday 16th December and finish on Friday 20th 

December.  

Whilst we understand this may cause issues, we are hoping by giving you 

advanced notice we can work together to keep our children safe. Please allow 

plenty of time to find alternative parking as the only access to school will be on 

foot.  

Anything else you need to know or have any questions about the work, please 

call 03456004600 or visit www.wessexwater.co.uk/contactus.  

 

Your Sincerely  

APass 

Mrs Alison Pass 

Headteacher 

  

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
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Royal Wootton Bassett 
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Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 
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